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RAJ BHAVAN – PRESS RELEASE  

 The media reports have appeared with reference to a letter of the 

Law Minister of the State Government that sanction for prosecution 

against the following persons who were Ministers in the previous 

Government. 

1. Thiru B.V.Ramanaa @ B.Venkat Ramanaa 

2. Thiru Dr.C.Vijaya Bhaskar 

3. Thiru K.C.Veeramani 

4. Thiru M.R.Vijaya Bhaskar 

are pending with the Raj Bhavan. 

  The facts are as under: 

1. With respect to Thiru B.V.Ramanaa @ B.Venkat Ramanaa and 

Dr.C.Vijaya Bhaskar, the cases have been investigated by the CBI and 

these are under legal examination. 

2. With respect to the Directorate of Vigilance case against Thiru 

K.C.Veeramani, the same could not be acted upon due to the fact that 

the State Government has to submit a duly authenticated copy of the 

Investigation report for further action. 

3.   Raj Bhavan has not received any reference or request in respect 

of Thiru M.R.Vijaya Bhaskar from the State Government. 
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